The Christian Community






           Movement for religious renewal

           In Great Britain and Ireland
                 - Stroud congregation -






20th February 2019
Invitation to the consecration of our new church
Dear members, friends and supporters of our church building project in Stroud,

You are warmly invited to the consecration of our new church in Stroud on the 20th October 2019 at 10am. The consecration will take place within the context of a week-end conference beginning on Friday evening the 18th Oct and ending at lunchtime on Sunday the 20th October. A complete programme of events will be sent out in due course. Do also visit our web-site www.stroud.thechristiancommunity.co.uk for more details closer to the time. There you can also find pictures of the foundation stone laying from the 2nd Dec. 2018 and of the construction process.
Following the church consecration we will celebrate the Act of Consecration of Man every day for the following 42 days up to and including the 1st December 2019 which will be the 1st Advent, the beginning of the festival year, and the 51st birthday of our congregation on this site at 73 Cainscross road.
The construction continues according to plan and currently the entire Cross-laminate timber structure has been erected and now preparations are being made for the Larch shingle roof covering and exterior insulation and render.

Warm wishes,

Aaron Mirkin

On behalf of the Stroud Priests, and the Stroud New Development and Carrying Groups 
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